RoN DESANTIS

GOVERNOR

March 18, 2021

Department of Health and Human Services

Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration
5600 Fishers Lane, 13N14-A

Rockville, Maryland 20857

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you that Shevaun L. Harris, Secretary of the Florida
Department of Children and Families, is the authorized official designee to sign federal
grant applications, assurances, certifications, and other grant-related documents on
behalf of the State of Florida to the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services
Administration within the Department of Health and Human Services. This
designation is effective for the remainder of my term as Governor.

Ms. Harris” mailing address is:
Secretary Shevaun Harris
Florida Department of Children and Families
2415 North Monroe Street
Suite 400, Room A100
Tallahassee, FL 32303

Thank you for supporting the State of Florida’s efforts to address substance use
disorder and mental health services in our communities.

Sincerely,

Ron DeSantis
Governor
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